
 

Addendum No. 2 

To Offerors: Request for Proposals 
 Construction Management Services 
 Redevelopment of the Pimlico Racing Facility 

Date Issued: May 2, 2024 

This addendum is hereby made part of the Request for Proposals dated April 16, 2024, on 
the subject work as though originally included therein. The following amendments, 
additions, and/or corrections shall govern this solicitation. 

This addendum incorporates the following items: 

1. The Site-Visit scheduled for May 3, 2024 at the Pimlico Facility was cancelled. An 
invitation for a Site-Visit will be issued via addendum at a later time. 

Note: All addenda must be acknowledged by the Offeror in the Technical 
Proposal. 

 
 

 
Yamilette Waite 
Procurement Officer 


